
Postnatal Check-in 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well and adjusting to your new role as a parent. It has been [X 

weeks/months] since the arrival of your little one, and we want to take a moment to check in 

with you. 

We understand that the postnatal period can be both exciting and overwhelming. If you have any 

questions or concerns regarding your recovery or your baby's development, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to us. 

Moreover, we encourage you to schedule your follow-up appointment if you haven't done so 

already. This will help us ensure that you are receiving the support you need during this 

significant transition. 

Thank you for allowing us to be part of this special journey. We look forward to hearing from 

you soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[Clinic/Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


